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Department of Mechanical Engineering has conducted a Seminar in the topic “Discovering the World 

of work in Mechanical Engineering Post Pandemic” on 09.12.2021 at Seminar Hall –CSE Department, 

Sriram Engineering College. In this event II, III and Final year students of Mechanical Engineering department 

and all staff members participated. 

Dr. D.JAYABALAKRISHNAN, Associate Professor and Head; Mechanical Engineering welcomed 

the gathering and also briefed about the purpose of organizing the Seminar and welcomed all the dignitaries. 

Principal Dr.S.R.KANNAN addressed the gathering about the importance of new responsibilities to 

face the post pandemic challenges and employability skills required by the Industries for the Mechanical 

Engineers. He honored the Chief Guest with a shield at the event. 

 

 



 

  

PRESIDENTIAL ADDRESS BY PRINCIPAL DR.S.R.KANANAN                      GUEST SPEAKER INTERACTION WITH STUDENTS  

 

                     II, III AND IV YEAR STUDENTS PARTICIPATION IN SEMINAR DURING INAUGURATION 

The Event Coordinator MR.N.MANIGANDAN Assistant Professor introduced the chief guest to the 

gathering.  



The Chief Guest  MR. S. PRABHU EBENEZER Owner/Executive director-Tech Fab  (A conveyor 

manufacturing company) Head of Eucto Acedemy, HR Specialist Chennai and a renowned alumni of 

Mechanical Engineering Department, SREC (2010-2014)   briefed about the various New Techniques and 

recent developments in the world of Mechanical engineering. He also added on the  Impact of Global challenges 

in current Technical environment, Job opportunities and Skill set requirements to crack placements in reputed 

organizations. He explained the essential Skills in this aspect through activity based learning. 

 

The program ended up with Vote of Thanks proposed by the program Coordinator Dr.G.SUGANYA 

Assistant Professor, Department of Mechanical Engineering. 

 


